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Dear Rina,

 
Thank you for your generosity and kindness, our Auction For Action event
was a great success because of you, your partnership and your trust. With
your support curating the artwork to make this event as amazing as it was,
we were able to spread awareness of the work we do as well as receive
much needed donations.  On behalf of CADENA INTERNATIONAL, I would
like to express our sincere gratitude for your time and expertise. CADENA’s
mission of providing humanitarian aid for those in need is possible because
of you.  
 
More than 1,239,339 people around the world have been assisted as a
result of the generosity of those that believe in what we do. Despite the
challenging circumstances we face trying to reach the affected areas,
humanitarian aid has been provided where and when it was
crucial. 
 
CADENA emphasizes the idea that the best way to serve God, is by serving
our neighbor and leading by the example that “giving” helps us become
worthy and better human beings. CADENA’s principles of Tikkun Olam
(repair the world) not only bring together the CADENA community, but also
provide guidance and encouragement in becoming the best person and
humanitarian possible. 
 
Your support means the world to us, thank you,


